
 

 

  From the Principal's Desk
Greetings Hawks, 

Happy March! We are beaming with pride on the events, activities,
and research that our Hawk Families engaged 
in while we celebrated Black History in the 
month of February. Although it is a great time 
to laser focus our efforts to memorialize and 
commemorate black founders, leaders,                
influencers, and activists, we do celebrate the 
history of our black families here in Hawk Land 
each and every day. As we know, Black History IS American
History….we are grateful!

March is a very special month as we close Quarter 3 and push
towards the opening of the final nine weeks of our school year.
Within this time we measure the progress of our students through
state testing. The testing window for this school year will run from
April 5th- May 14th. Although the blended learning model for
instruction and learning will continue for the remainder of this
school year, Hawks will have to physically come into our school
building in order to participate in our standardized assessments.
We have finalized our school’s testing schedule and have
published it for you.  Please see the calendar on the right, the
website, and your child's Canvas page for the testing schedule. 
 
Spring Break is here now! Hawks will enjoy their Spring Break
from March 19th-March 28th.  We have a focused Spring
Academic Camp planned for any and all students who choose to
further their learning during this Spring Break from March 22-25.
Although we celebrate the importance of measuring progress and
the necessity of planning for all academic needs here in Hawk
Land, we encourage a strong balance in home and school life. Use
the season of Spring to encourage your children to play outside,
take a walk to the park with you, and to celebrate life. After all,
Hawk Life is the best life!

Your Honored Principal,
Melissa Gurreonero

3 / 2 9 - 4 / 1 :  W R I T I N G  W O R K S H O P

3 / 3 0 ,  4 / 1 ,  4 / 6 ,  4 / 1 3 ,  4 / 1 5 ,  4 / 2 0 ,  4 / 2 2 ,

4 / 2 7 ,  4 / 2 9 :  L A N G U A G E  -

E N R I C H M E N T  C A M P  @  3 - 4 : 3 0  P . M .

3 / 3 0 :  S A T U R D A Y  C A M P  P A R E N T

M E E T I N G ( T E A M S ) :  5 : 0 0 - 6 : 0 0  P M

3 / 3 1 ,  4 / 7 ,  4 / 1 4 ,  4 / 2 1 ,  4 / 2 8 :  C O U R S E

R E C O V E R Y  @  6 : 0 0  P . M .

4 / 2 :  N O  S C H O O L  ( G O O D  F R I D A Y )

4 / 6 :  F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  F O R

F A C E - T O - F A C E  L E A R N E R S

4 / 7 :   F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  R E M O T E

6 T H  G R A D E  ( L A S T  N A M E  A - L )

4 / 8 :   F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  R E M O T E

6 T H  G R A D E  ( L A S T  N A M E  M - Z )

4 / 8 :  E A R L Y  R E L E A S E  D A Y

4 / 1 0 :  S A T U R D A Y  C A M P  ( V I R T U A L ) :

9 : 0 0  A M -  1 2 : 0 0 P M

4 / 1 2 :  F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  R E M O T E

7 T H  G R A D E  ( L A S T  N A M E  A - L )

4 / 1 3 :  F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  R E M O T E

7 T H  G R A D E  ( L A S T  N A M E  M - Z )

4 / 1 4 :  F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  R E M O T E

8 T H  G R A D E  ( L A S T  N A M E  A - L )

4 / 1 4 :  R E P O R T  C A R D S

4 / 1 5 :  F S A  W R I T I N G  T E S T  R E M O T E

8 T H  G R A D E  ( L A S T  N A M E  M - Z )

4 / 1 5 :  S A C  M E E T I N G  @  6 : 0 0  P . M .

4 / 1 7 :  S A T U R D A Y  C A M P  ( V I R T U A L ) :

9 : 0 0  A M -  1 2 : 0 0 P M

4 / 1 9 :  F I R E  D R I L L / C O D E  R E D  D R I L L

4 / 2 0 :  E S E  V I R T U A L  O P E N  H O U S E

4 / 2 3 :  H O N O R  R O L L  A S S E M B L Y

4 / 2 4 :  S A T U R D A Y  C A M P  ( V I R T U A L ) :

9 : 0 0  A M -  1 2 : 0 0 P M

4 / 2 9 :  I N T E R I M  R E P O R T S

5 / 1 :   S A T U R D A Y  C A M P  ( V I R T U A L ) :

9 : 0 0  A M -  1 2 : 0 0 P M

      C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S  

V O L .  1  The Game ChangersThe Game Changers
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All Test Dates are available on
the McNicol Middle Website
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Meet some visionary WomenMeet some visionary WomenMeet some visionary Women



BASKETBALLBASKETBALL  
So far, our Boys Basketball Team is off to a great start under
the direction of Coach Fudge. Our Cheerleaders, under the

direction of Mrs. Baker, perform at all of our home games and
enthusiastically cheer our team on!

 

Go HAWKS!



Floorball- April 

Soccer- April 

Track- April

 

 

Make sure to checkour school websitefor more info




